
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

3rd December 2024 

Christmas Week 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During the last week of term we will be having a number of events before we close for the Christmas break. 

Date Activity 

Wednesday 18th December 

Carol concerts - There will be showings at 10am 
and 1pm. Visitors will need a ticket (£1 per ticket). 
Christmas Dinner - The whole school will be having 
Christmas Dinner together at lunch time. 

Thursday 19th December 
Craft Carousel – students will do different activities 
throughout the day.  

Friday 20th December 

Christingle Service - Parents who will be collecting 
their child from school are welcome to arrive 
through the sensory garden at 1pm to join in the 
service. 
Early closure - Following the Christingle service 
there will be an early closure for students and 
transport will come to collect at 1.30pm.  

 

If you have any queries then please contact school on 01282 682260. 

 

Thank you 

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher 
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